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REPORT: STEERING COMMITTEE 2021-11-22

Submitted for: Thursday, November 25th

The Steering Committee of the Students’ Society of McGill University (SSMU) convened at 2:30pm on
the 22nd of November 2021 by teleconference.

Attendance
Present:
Speaker Ashkir, Parliamentarian Kaur, VP Internal Paulin, Councillor Coussa, Councillor Javed
Regrets:
SSMU President, Governance Manager Chernov

Guest Speakers
● There were no guest speakers at this committee’s session.

New Business
● Motions reviewed by the committee are listed below. The committee undertook the

formatting, stylistic, spelling, and grammatical changes it deemed necessary to all motions
and notice of motions submitted by the deadline.

○ Motion Regarding Interim Provisions to the Internal Regulations of Student Groups
○ Motion Regarding the Fall 2021 Budget
○ Motion Regarding the Absence of the SSMU President (modifications were needed and

approval was undertook by email after these were completed)
○ Notice of Motion Regarding Amendments to the Internal Regulations of Student

Groups

Reminders
We kindly ask Councillors to keep the following points in mind:

● The suggested times for each motion appear on the agenda in square brackets as determined
by the Steering Committee. The Speaker will use the “speed up” reaction when a minute
remains
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● Always send motions and other documents related to the Council to the Parliamentarian and
Speaker, CCing the Governance Manager, all with edit access.

Confidential Session
Councillors should be aware that there will be a short confidential session this evening.

Respectfully submitted with early Christmas cheer,

Alexandre Ashkir, Speaker of the Legislative Council
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